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23-692 Correspondence received from Cassandra & Adam Haws regarding 831 
Montreal Street, dated October 1, 2024. 

23-693 Correspondence received from Mignon Morphet regarding No to Police Board 
Expansion - Housing is public safety, dated September 28, 2024. 

23-694 Correspondence received from Ruth MacSween regarding Heritage Designation 
at 163 Brock Street. 

 


